
August 26, 2022 

Comcast Cable Communications, LLC 
Comcast Cable Communications Management, LLC 
Attn: Terry Davis 
410 Valley Ave. NW, Suite 9 
Puyallup, WA 98371  

RE: Cable Franchise Agreement – Application/Processing Fees required for Snohomish County, Wa 

Dear Mr. Davis, 

In 2012, Comcast Cable Communications, LLC and Comcast Cable Communications Management, LLC 
(“Comcast”) sent notice for cable franchise renewal with Snohomish County under Section 626 of the Cable 
Act.  Comcast has been in good faith negotiations with the County since that time.  The parties have now 
reached agreement on a draft cable franchise agreement. The County requires payment from Comcast for the 
application and processing fees as required in chapters 13.80 and 13.110 of Snohomish County Code as a 
condition of approval of the cable franchise agreement.  An invoice for the cable franchise application and 
processing fees is enclosed, which does not include advertisement for public hearing or final recording costs. 
The County will not require Comcast to provide notice under Section 7.8 of the new franchise when Comcast 
elects to offset these invoiced amounts against franchise fees.  The County will not dispute such an offset.  

If you have any questions feel free to contact Brook Chesterfield, Public Works Special Projects Coordinator, at 
(425) 261-9849.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Dave Somers  
County Executive 

Enclosure(1) 

Cc: Ken Klein, Executive Director 
Nathan Kennedy, Director of Finance 
Kelly Snyder, Director of Public Works 
Douglas McCormick, P.E., Deputy Director/County Engineer, Public Works 
Brian Beason, Administraive Operations Manager, Public Works 
Randy Blair, Special Projects Manager, Public Works  
Brook Chesterfield, P.E., Special Projects Coordinantor, Public Works 

Snohomish County 
Dave Somers 

County Executive 

3000 Rockefeller Ave., M/S 407 
Everett, WA 98201-4046 

(425) 388-3460
www.snoco.org


